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Raul Pinto

From: CBPFOIA@cbp.dhs.gov <noreply@securerelease.us>
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 12:57 PM
To: Raul Pinto
Subject: CBP FOIA - CBP-FO-2024-023238

                                                                
            
           
  
Raul Pinto 
American Immigration Council 
1331 G Street NW 
Suite 200 
Washington, District of Columbia 20005 
 
 
01/04/2024 
 
CBP-FO-2024-023238 
 
Dear Raul Pinto, 
 
Your request was received in this office on 11/21/2023. After assessing your request, we have determined the records 
you seek are not under the purview of U.S. Customs and Border Protection.  We recommend that you redirect your 
request to https://www.ice.gov/foia. 
 
https://www.ice.gov/news/releases/statement-regarding-family-expedited-removal-management-program#:~:text=U.S. 
Immigration and Customs Enforcement's,into expedited removal (ER). 
 
Please note that this message has been sent from an unmonitored e-mail account. Any messages sent to this account 
will not be read. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
U.S. Customs and Border Protection 
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